
CRESCENT PARK 

WATER EMERGENCY UPDATE 

June 20, 2016 

 

The MUA received the water sample results and these results were found negative for 

bacteria, therefore, the Boil Water Notice has been lifted.  However, the outside water 

restrictions remain in effect until further notice. 

 

The potable water truck will be leaving the development today (June 20, 2016). 

 

Updates will be listed on the West Milford website (www.westmilford.org) under “News” 

as they become available.  

 

Catherine Shanahan 

Administrative Assistant 


